Dec 12/21. Update to KRN Shareholders

Dear Fellow Shareholders,

Thank you, thank you, thank you. Your actions have brought the KRN vote fraud issues to the
forefront in all regulatory agency offices and banks in Canada, USA and G7 globally. Wow!

Since my request for complaints from other shareholders who may have registered
complaint(s) to the appropriate regulatory authorities, | can confirm that over 139 complaints
have been filed this week representing more than 225 shareholders. Keep them coming.

As you read this week’s postings on KRNShareholders.com, the complainants are painting a
very clear picture of regulatory agencies simply not doing their job. My cousin best described
their responses as a modern day replica of the famous Abbott and Costello “Who’s On First”
sketch or better yet, Seinfeld’s George Costanza and the “Penske Files”.

All of the regulatory agencies have received proof of the actual votes changed at the
2018 AGM. This information will be posted on the website shortly.

Our situation has been described by the court as “Corporate Terrorism” and needs to be
brought to the attention of those we elected. The provincial governments oversee the
provincial regulatory bodies entrusting them to protect us against fraud and corruption in the
securities markets.

All that we are seeking is a fair and complete investigation by a neutral third party. The courts
have the ability to correct this entire mess in minutes.

Please email this link: www.krnshareholders.com to your federal and provincial members of
Parliament and use REPLY ALL to as you include your Federal and Provincial members of
Parliament on your email so that all agencies are on the same page.

Watch the website regularly to ensure that you are up on the latest posts and happenings.

Thank you againl........... Let’s keep the ball rolling.

Stan Phinney


http://www.krnshareholders.com

